
 

 

 
2 October 2006 
 
 
Dr John Tamblyn 
Chairman 
Australian Energy Market Commission 
Level 16 
1 Margaret Street 
SYDNEY    NSW    2001 
 
Dear Dr Tamblyn 
 
REQUEST TO MAKE A RULE (PARTICIPANT DEROGATION)  
STUDLAND BAY WIND FARM TECHNICAL STANDARDS � VOLTAGE 
RIDE THROUGH 
 
I refer to our rule change request in relation to voltage disturbance ride 
through dated 18 August 2006 and Transend Network�s subsequent drafting 
submission in relation to that request dated 28 September 2006. 
 
Roaring 40s wishes to advise that it supports the proposed drafting changes 
submitted by Transend. Roaring 40s considers the drafting proposed by 
Transend to be a practical way of aligning the rule change that has been 
requested by Roaring 40s with the other generator technical standards 
provisions of the NER.  It also ensures consistency with relevant provisions of 
the NEMMCO �Technical Standards for Wind Generation� rule change request 
(should this proceed as proposed).  
 
If you have any questions relating to this issue, please contact Andrew Jones 
on ph 0400 537 944. 
 

 
 
 


